
NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF BID RELEASE 
 

Date: Nov 9, 2015 
 
Project:  BURROUGHS HIGH SCHOOL MODERNIZATION 
 
Owner:  Sierra Sands Unified School District 
 
Construction Manager:  ProWest Constructors  

 

Project No. 220002  
 

NOTICE is hereby given that the Bid Release for the Modernization of 
Burroughs High School in Ridgecrest, California has been postponed.  
  
Bidding Documents and Notice Inviting Bids will be re-posted for bid 
release in approximately three (3) weeks from today’s date. 
 
Refer any questions to:  Steven Hubbard at shubbard@ssusd.org – OR- 
      Jeff Rising at jrising@prowestpcm.com   
 

mailto:shubbard@ssusd.org

